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will confirm the wages and days worked. The retirement application along with backup 

documentation will be forwarded to the Pension Commission. The backup documentation must 

include the employee payroll summary for each year of service. This multidepartment approach 

will provide an oversight of the retirement process. See Attachment C (retirement application). 

Third, the Mayor will appoint a fourth member to the Pension Commission. All four 

members will be memorialized by the advice and consent of the City Council at the July council 

meeting. 

Fourth, the COAC will continue to seek actuarial services. See Attachment D (email 

regarding procurement attempt). 

Fifth, the Deputy Chief of Beach Patrol currently tracks the wages and days worked for 

each lifeguard. This document will be shared with Payroll and audited annually moving forward. 

See Attachment E (audit excel sheet). 

Lastly, we are available to discuss further if needed. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
A 

1lL,�� 
Rashanna Butler, Esq. 

Deputy Solicitor 
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